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2 April 2019
Ref.18/5094/FUL
Planning Development Control
Shropshire Council

Shirehall

Abbey Foregate

Shrewsbury

SY2 6ND

Dear Ian Kilby
16 Oak Tree Drive, Bayston Hill, SY3 0LP

I write with reference to my letter dated 26 February 2019 concerning officer determination, which has yet to receive a reply.  

The Parish Council would still like to receive a clear explanation for the decision not to refer this application to the Central Planning Committee or to inform the Parish Council that it would not do so.
I hope to receive your substantive response to my original letter in the near future but will otherwise seek a response from the Director of Place, Mark Barrow.  In the meantime I would appreciate an acknowledgement that the matter is being investigated.
Yours sincerely,
Caroline Higgins
Caroline Higgins

Clerk to the Council











